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[Transcriber: Kathryn Manning]  

 
[Envelope] 

 
Pvt. Robt. Stoff  
417 Inf. Co. I A.P.O # 76 
Fort George G. Meade, Md. 
 
Mr. George Stoff 
Room 1412 
29 Broadway 
New York City 
 

 
[Letter] 

 

July 21st 1942 

Dear George & Flo, 

          A few words to acknowledge receipt of my [rotine?] and 

cigarettes.  

          Range firing is a tough grind. We rise at 4: A.M. and work 

through until 6:P.M. So far I’m up there with the leading 5% of the 

company; but I’m not doing as well as I expected. However, I hope to 

do better.  

          Nothing much of any importance happening.  

          Sorry to cut this short; but am extremely fatigued.  

                   Hope the heat hasn’t got you down ---- 

                                      Love & Kisses 

                                               BoB 


